

St White's Primary School Challenge, Commit, Conquer and Celebrate



21 September 2017

Dear Parents,

The Reception team would like to remind you that you are invited to a reading evening next week. It will be held in the Reception classrooms on Tuesday 26th September and start at 6pm.

If you would like to attend, please fill in the slip below so we can prepare a suitable amount of resources. There will also be crèche facilities. Your child can come along in their pyjamas for a bedtime story and a hot chocolate while parents and staff have an opportunity to spend time with the Reception Class Teachers in the classroom.

It will be an informal hour, giving you the chance to ask any questions you may have about your child's reading.

The programme will include:

- A PowerPoint that shows you how the school approaches the teaching of reading
- Phonics information
- Examples of fine motor skills and handwriting
- Pre reading skills through use of picture books
- An explanation of what common exception words are

There will be free resources for you to take home and staff will be on hand to talk to you about them.

Many thanks and look forward to seeing you next Tuesday,

The Reception Team









We will/will not (**delete as appropriate**) be attending the Reading Evening on Tuesday, 26 September 2017 at 6.00 pm.

We will/will not require Crèche facilities (delete as appropriate).
Number of children requiring Crèche facilities:
CHILD'S NAME:
PARENT'S SIGNATURE:
PLEASE PRINT NAME:
DESIREST OF THE AIN





